From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of Joseph & Rose White

To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Friday, February 9, 2024 10:33:17 PM

We're 56+ residents of Anchorage for whatever that maybe worth. We're already paying extra for the wind provided
electricity and with the highly advertised natural gas availability it clearly doesn't make "any" economic sense to
eliminate the eklutna hydro electricity. As a water source eklutna very likely, with it's volume and elevation,
should be less costly to develop, operate and maintain that and adequate number of water wells. It took should be
kept. And, yes maintain and enhance fishing and recreational opportunities to but don't eliminate it.
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